FIRE Dial 478-3100

VOL. 107, NO. 48 Andover, N. Y. Thursday, Nov. 27, 1969 Published Weekly by The News Printing House, Andover, N. Y.

\$5. 9 year, 10c copy

Carl Monroe

Carl Monroe, a resident of the Davis Hill Road, Andover, died Wednesday morning, Nov 26, 1969 in the Jones Memorial Hospital, Wellsville.

wensynie.

Born May 2, 1911 in Allentown,
N. Y., he was a son of the late
Albert Monroe and Mrs. Ann
Shirey of Lodi, Calif.

Shirey of Lodi, Calif.

Surviving with his widow, the former Edna Joyce and mother, are two daughters, Mrs. Charles Corneil of Genesee, Pa., and Janet Lee at home; two sons, Terry of Wellsville and William at home; a sides, Mrs. C. M. Least, of Lodis. Calif; one brother, Russen of Vero Beach, Fla., four grandchilderen and several nieces and nephrous.

An employe of the Air Preheater for the past twenty years, Mr. Monroe was a member of the APB; Andover Rod and Gun Club; Allegany Oil Producers Association and also a member of the Andover Presbyterian Church.

Friends may call from 7 to p. m. Thursday and 2 to 4 and to 9 p. m. Friday at the James . Mulholland Funeral Home,

B. Mulholland Funeral Home,
Andover.
Funeral and committal services
will be held Saturday at 2 p. m.,
at the James B. Mulholland Funeral Home, Church Street, Andoverwith Rev. Alan Minarcik, pastor of
the Andover Presbyterian Church,
officiating.
Burial will be in Valley Brook
Cemetery, Andover.



The following is a copy of a letter sent to Senator Goodell with one copy mailed to us by one of our readers who was so incensed by his recent actions in leading the "Moratorium Parade" in Washington along with Senator

Washington along with Senator McCarthy.

This is a typical example of one of our "so-called" representatives that campaigns and is elected ou one platform — and then appears as if "he would rather 'switch than fight' when it comes to these principles".

November 13, 1969 Honorable Charles E. Goodell U.S. Senate Office Building Washington, D. C.

U.S. Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C.
Dear Sir:

We wish to express our strong disapproval of your stand on vietnam and your support of the moratoriums. It is not to be presumed that any arguments we might herepresent would make you suddenly change your mind — so we save our time and energy.

However, we agree with President Nixon that the "silent majority" also disapproves. Our only hope for the future of our country is that something will rouse this silent group to make themselves heard, before it is too late.

"It is our belief that without the influence of "professional" agitators, there would be no demonstrations, no moratoriums, no protests — which in our opinion have prolonged the Vietnam War and given, hope to the dictators who seek to impose their will on the South Vietnamese people.

We will NOT be able to support you in any future election, so long as your stand remains unchanged, in spite of the fact that we are enrolled Republicans.

This is our first letter to a Senator or Congressman. I trust it points up the fact that we are DEEPLY disturbed.

Very truly yours,
Mr. and Mrs. G. H. Ryon

Notice

Your Olean Social Security Office has moved. We are now located at the corner of North Barry Street and Delaware Aventome up and see us sometime.

Have You Checked Your Car Registration Lately?

County Clerk, Helen S. Ackerman, today reminded motorists whose registrations expire at the end of this month that they have an extra day in which to renew.

Since the final day of this month-falls on a Sunday and motor vehicle licensing offices will be closed, Mrs. Ackerman said that registrations will be valid until midnight Monday, December 1.

Motorists may renew in person at the County Clerk's Office at Belmont, New York.

Homemakers Club

The Andoxer Homemakers Club will me it at the Andoxer Grange Hall, Tuesday, December 2nd at 12:00 for their Annual Christmas bring a gift to exchange.

Legion Auxiliary Meeting And Christmas Party

"Dear the people coming home

Dear the merry cries, and dom-All the glad and happy play

Dear the thanks, too, that we gi

For all of this, Thanksgiving Day

Dear glad faces long an a

The regular meeting of Lynch-Burgett Post No. 397 American Legion Auxiliary and Christmas Party, will be held Monday evening, December 1st at 8:00 p. m. at the Legion Home. There will be an exchange of \$1.00 gifts. Committee for the evening is Hazel Burgett, Ann Appier and Jesse Ahrens.

Slim Pickin's Tops News

Members of the Slim Pickin's Tops Club met for weigh-in only on Wednesday, Nov. 26th at the Legion Building. A Christmas Party and dinner,

A Christmas Party and dinner, for all Tops Club Members will be held on December 17th at the home of Mrs. Rosemary Wightman on Barney S. There will be no weekly meetings held on Christmas Eve or New Years Eve.

Keep On Buying Savings Bonds Mrs. Margayet Cable was admit

New Arrivals

Dr. and Mrs. John Karl Fisher of Edinboro, Penna., are the parents of a son, Philip James, born Thursday, November 13, 1969 at St. Vincent's Hospital, Erié, Pa. Mr. and Mrs. Dubois Corsini of Slippery Rock, Pa. are the maternal grandparents and Mrs. John Fisher of Andover, is the paternal grandparent. grandparent.



Douglas Vars was admitted to the Bethesda Hospital Monday as a medical nationt.

Mrs. Richard Schrader is a pa-tient in the St. James Mercy Hos

Firemen's Auxiliary To Hold Christmas Dinner

The Andover Firemen's Auxiliary will hold their Annual Christmas Dinner on Wednesday, Dec. rd at 0:30 9. m, at the Grange Hall. All members are to bring table service, \$1.00 gift to exchange, and a dish to pass unless otherwise solicited.

Andover-Greenwood Thanksgiving Service

A Union Thanksgiving Service United Churches will be held at 8 p. m. Wednesday evening, November 26.

The public is cordially invited.

ted to the Jones Memorial Hospital Sunday as a medical patient. Mrs. Charles Snell, a medical patient in the Hospital Hospital returned to her home Tuesday.